
 

This Week @ Lambrick 

Dear Lambrick Families, 

Happy Monday!  Students enjoyed a long weekend while staff were involved in 

professional learning either at school, around the city and around the province. 

 

This is where I got to have lunch with my colleagues on Friday, on the shores of the Esquimalt 

Lagoon on the grounds of Royal Roads University. 

Coming up: 

 Grade 9 immunizations on Tuesday October 25th for any students who missed them a couple of 

weeks ago. 

 Halloween Dance on Thursday October 27th -7-10pm. We will be reviewing expectations for 

students with all students this week but would appreciate your support : 

 Students must be in attendance in all classes on Thursday to attend the dance 

 Smoking (including e cigarettes) is not permitted on school and surrounding grounds. 

 Any student involvement with alcohol or drugs will not be tolerated, parents and/or 

police will be contacted and school consequences will be in effect. Please have this 

conversation with your child.  

 All costumes must be “G” rated. 

 Once a student enters the dance, they cannot leave and re-enter. Doors will close at 

7:45pm. If your child is going to be later than that, please have them communicate this.  



 Students wishing to bring a guest must get a guest form completed and handed in to the 

office by Tuesday October 26th. 

 

 The “100 Years of Loss” Exhibit (from the Truth & Reconciliation Commission archives in 

Ottawa) is coming to Lambrick from October 28th-November 4th. This exhibit outlines the history 

of the Indian Residential School System in Canada.  Please see the link below for detailed 

information about the exhibit: http://100yearsofloss.ca/. Your child will visit the exhibit and 

participate in learning activities to learn more about this dark chapter in our history.  Learning 

the TRUTH is the first step to RECONCILIATION.  Please discuss this exhibit with your child. You 

are also welcome to come by a view the exhibit.  I encourage you to download the 100 Years of 

Loss app for free. This will give you a complete overview of what your child will learn. 

 

 Dance club is underway: Tuesdays &Thursdays from 3:30-4:30pm (Modern Dance) & Fridays 

from 2-3pm (Bollywood dance).  Open to all students! 

 

 Yoga on Wednesdays from 3:30-4:30pm in the multipurpose room. 

 

 NEW: Jewellery & Metal art club starts on Friday during LP block in the textiles room. Students 

can see Ms. Miller for more info. 

 

Have a great week! 

Tina 

 

http://100yearsofloss.ca/

